REQUEST FOR DELEGATES AND NOTICE OF DELEGATION MEETING

SOUTH EAST NORFOLK ELEMENTARY Accommodation Review

Members of the Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) wish to hear feedback from parents, staff and community on the best way to accommodate elementary students in the South East Norfolk area. Elementary schools involved in the review include:

Elgin Avenue Public School Lakewood Elementary School Lynndale Heights Public School Walsh Public School West Lynn Public School

Written submissions can be emailed to the ARC's Recording Secretary, Wendy Slaven, at wendy.slaven@granderie.ca or info@granderie.ca by Monday, April 25, 2016 at 12:00 p.m. Submissions can also be submitted to one of the Principals at the schools involved in the review.

Please join us for the Delegation Meeting Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 | Time: 7:00 p.m. Location: West Lynn Public School

We value your input and look forward to hearing how best we can accommodation elementary students in the South East Norfolk area.

Visit the ARC banner at www.granderie.ca for information and agenda.

David Dean, Chair

Brenda Blancher, Director

